
Dear Utah Businesses & Community Members,  
 

Timpview High School is excited to conduct its annual Sub for Santa program this holiday season! We 
have received the names of individuals and families who are in need of assistance this season in our local 
community. We have conducted this program for over 40 years, and have helped thousands of families and 
individuals! We are reaching out to you, as prominent local business, to make you aware of this opportunity to 
help our community. We have many ways in which you can become involved in this great tradition! 
 
How to be involved:  
 

▪​ Financial Donations (which are tax deductible) 
▪​ Donate Goods (gift cards, merchandise, coupons etc.) 
▪​ Host a day or night for a portion of the proceeds to go back to Sub for Santa 
▪​ Adopt a family (or as many families as your business would like) 
▪​ Donate school supplies for students (including backpacks, pencils, crayons, sharpeners, etc) 
 

We are accepting monetary and/or merchandise donations. We have worked with businesses in the past 
in exchange for marketing to our student body of over 2,200. We are flexible and willing to work with you in 
anyway we can. If you have an idea of how you would like to participate, we want to hear it.  
 

Your contribution will directly benefit children and families in genuine need in our community. The 
money that we receive is directly allocated to purchasing gifts and fulfilling needs. All donations received stay 
local!  No money goes to an umbrella organization or toward overhead. You can write off your contribution to 
Timpview as a charitable donation. We thank you in advance for your consideration of working with our 
program! 
 
Happy Holidays,  
 

Timpview Student Government 
www.timpviewsubforsanta.weebly.com 
 
 
Cassidy Baker 
Timpview High School 
Student Government Advisor 
cassidyb@provo.edu  
949 616 6447 
 
Timpview High School works with 
United Way and Going Beyond Borders 
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